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﻿I support a strong cap and invest policy,  strong climate legislation for Oregon. I
believe Climate change is a real threat and any actions we can do will help. Oregon
has been seen as a state that is willing to pass legislation that can be perceived as
ahead of its time, such as the bottle bill and I feel it is in out best interest to continue
this ....Jim
Jim Sterling 
Bend, Oregon
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